
ner, Michael 

From: Chavez, Frank 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2003 5:01 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Cc: Mary Corley (E-mail); 'Perez, Yolanda- Conoco' 
Subject: RE: 30-045-30040 

This well was recently drilled as a confidential well under Rule 1105. It has been plugged back and completed as 
temporarily abandoned, however we still lack some reports that are now delinquent, such as the spud notice and other 
sundry reports. The completion report and attachments are supposed to be held confidential from the public for 90 days 
from the date of completion, which in this case would be the date of the pressure test for TA approval. The completion 
report and attachments are not due for 20 days from that date however it is difficult to tell what that date is from the 
incomplete information we have received. 

Thanks for bringing this to our attention and we will pursue this with the operator to get the documents up to date. 

I will send you the plugback/TA report in another e-mail right away. Except for the APD and the NIT, this is all we have. 

—Original Message— 
From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2003 4:21 PM 
To: Chavez, Frank 
Cc: Mary Corley (E-mail) 
Subject: 30-045-30040 

Frank, or to whomever Mr. Chaves refers this matter to, 

BP has filed an NSL application for this well, which BP states, "was drilled by Conoco Inc...in 2000" and is to be 
"recompleted into the Basin Dakota and Blanco-Mesaverde Pools". My well records, both electronic and paper, do not 
show that this well was ever drilled. I understand this well is a "tight hole" for obvious reasons. Does Aztec have any 
pertinent data as to when this well was spud and its TD? 
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